
 

 

A member of the Tapton School Academy Trust  

4th March 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Non-uniform day for Comic Relief 
Friday 15th March 2024 

 
To raise money for Comic Relief, there will be a non-uniform day on Friday 15th March. We would 
encourage pupils to ‘wear something red’ as the traditional colour of Comic Relief, but this is not 
mandatory.  

Red noses will not be available to buy through school, but can be purchased via Amazon for any 
pupils wishing to wear them.  

We ask for a voluntary donation of £1 per pupil to be paid via ParentPay prior to the event. Please 
do not send your child to school with cash on the day.  

Any questions or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours faithfully, 

E Boynton 

Ms E Boynton         
Pupil Voice Lead 
 


